
RTBU Paddle Survey – CSAs 

 

Please return this survey your local delegate by the 21st June 2015. Alternately please fax 
through to the RTBU head office on 02 92611342 or email NSWHO@rtbu-nsw.asn.au 

1. Strongly Agree 

2. Agree 

3. Unsure 

4. Disagree 

5. Strongly Disagree 

Question One: I prefer to use the paddle rather the flag.  

Strongly Agree  Agree  Unsure Disagree          Strongly Disagree  

 

Question Two: I would prefer to use one flag rather than the paddle. 

Strongly Agree  Agree  Unsure Disagree          Strongly Disagree  

 

Question Three: I find the paddle becomes heavy to hold up after constant use.  

Strongly Agree  Agree  Unsure Disagree          Strongly Disagree  

 

Question Four: I believe the Guards have trouble seeing the paddle lights in daylight.  

Strongly Agree  Agree  Unsure Disagree          Strongly Disagree  

 

Question Five: I believe that shorts are a vital option for Customer Service 

Attendants.  

Strongly Agree  Agree  Unsure Disagree          Strongly Disagree  

 

Name: (Please Print & Optional)……………………………………………………………. 

Personal Mobile: (Optional)…………………………………………………………………. 

Personal Email: (Optional) …………………………………………………………………. 

General Comments: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


